
 
CITY OF ENCINITAS / SAN DIEGUITO WATER DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF 
REDISTRICTING VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

IN COMPLIANCE WITH THE AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT/SECTION 504 
REHABILITATION ACT OF 1973 AND TITLE IV, THIS AGENCY IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY 
PUBLIC ENTITY AND DOES NOT DISCRIMINATE ON THE BASIS OF RACE, COLOR, ETHNIC 
ORIGIN, NATIONAL ORIGIN, SEX, RELIGION, VETERAN STATUS OR PHYSICAL OR 
MENTAL DISABILITY IN EMPLOYMENT OR THE PROVISION OF SERVICE. IF YOU REQUIRE 
SPECIAL ASSISTANCE TO PARTICIPATE IN THIS MEETING, PLEASE CONTACT THE CITY 
CLERK AT (760) 633-2601 AT LEAST 72 HOURS PRIOR TO THE MEETING.  

A Citywide Redistricting Virtual Public Hearing will be held on: 
 

Wednesday, September 22, 2021 
6:30 p.m. 

Virtual – during the regular City Council meeting 
 
The Hearing on Redistricting will give residents the opportunity to provide input and will feature 
presentations from Special Counsel and the Demographer. The presentation is similar to the 
August 16, 2021 Public Workshop presentation. 
 
Please note this is a publicly noticed virtual meeting; open to the public with opportunity 
for questions and input. This meeting will be broadcasted live via the Internet on our website at 
https://encinitasca.gov/Government/Agendas-Webcasts. 
 
Live broadcast is also available on Channel 19 on Cox Communications, Channel 24 on Time 
Warner Cable (duplicate coverage on Channel 128 has been discontinued), and Channel 99 on 
AT&T U-Verse (Program Name: “City of Encinitas Broadcasts”).  
 
To register to speak, go to: 
https://encinitas.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Rsm5nJUXTtKk0UKEcXwMSQ 
 

Next Workshop – Encinitas Community Center 
Saturday, October 16, 2021, 10:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

 
Next Public Hearings – City Council Chambers 

Wednesday, November 17, 2021, 6:30 p.m. 
Wednesday, January 19, 2022, 6:30 p.m. 

Wednesday, March 9, 2022, 6:30 p.m. 
 
This meeting will be recorded and posted within 72 hours of the meeting. For any questions about 
this meeting please call the City Clerk at (760) 633-2601. 
 
Para poder participar en traducción simultánea, primero abran el enlace al taller de Redistribución 
de Distritos.  Después, marquen este número de teléfono: (425) 436-6334, y den el código de 
acceso: 1651745. Una vez que se unan a la llamada, es muy importante que pongan en 
silencio (mute) su teléfono para que la traducción simultánea ocurra sin interrupciones. 


